Implats (Impala Platinum Holdings Limited) response to Bench Marks report on social & environmental impacts of the platinum mining industry in North West Province, South Africa

Implats sent the statement below to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to the following items:

Press release: “Mining operations pose serious health risks”, Bench Marks Foundation for Southern Africa for Corporate Social Responsibility, 25 Jun 2007

www.bench-marks.org/downloads/070625_pr_mining_health_threats.pdf 

Full report: “The Policy Gap: A review of the corporate social responsibility programmes of the platinum mining industry in the North West Province”, 25 Jun 2007 (note: The section focusing on Implats begins on pg.129).

www.bench-marks.org/downloads/070625_platinum_research_full.pdf 

9 July 2007

Impala Platinum Holdings Limited acknowledges the study released by Bench Marks Foundation on Monday, 25 June 2007 which assesses a number of Rustenburg platinum miner’s corporate responsibility and environmental programmes. 

We note that there are a number of factual errors in the report and will address these directly with the authors.

We have always taken our social and environmental responsibility very seriously and we remain committed to effectively managing the issues and challenges that confront an accountable and responsible corporate citizen.

 

Regards

Investor Relations  

